
 

BATS BYX Exchange, BZX Exchange and BATS Options 
Will Open Normally on Wednesday, October 31, 2012 
 
Overview 
Please be advised that BATS BYX Exchange, BZX Exchange and BATS Options will be opening per their 
normal operating schedules on Wednesday, October 31, 2012. 
 
Any further change in operational plans will be communicated via email and posted to the “Schedule 
Updates” section of the BATS public web-site at http://www.batstrading.com/alerts/.   
 
For More Information 
Please contact the BATS Trade Desk or your Director of Sales with any questions.   
 
BATS Trade Desk 
913.815.7001 
tradedesk@batstrading.com 
www.batsoptions.com/alerts 
www.batstrading.com/alerts 
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